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Introduction
Addendum #2 is issued on Tuesday, January 3rd to provide a response to a question
asked by an interested party.

Question and Response
The question received by City staff was “how many copies would Overland Park like to
receive of our response to the RFP?”

The City of Overland Park would like to receive seven printed copies of the RFP
response bound in folders. Please do not deliver three ring binders. The City would also
like to receive one copy of the response digitally in the form of an email to the RFP
contact, Kaitlyn Mura, at kaitlyn.mura@opkansas.org.

Interpretations, Modifications, and Addenda
All questions regarding the RFP and Addendums should be directed in writing to
Management Intern Kaitlyn Mura at kaitlyn.mura@opkansas.org If necessary,
interpretations or clarifications in response to questions received will be made by
issuance of an “Addendum” and posted on the City website at www.opkansas.org as
soon as possible but no later than January 6, 2022.

For further information, please contact:

Kaitlyn Mura
Management Intern
City of Overland Park


